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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

It feels like it was a couple of weeks ago when we opened the door of NLKS for 
Spring 2023 semester, but students at our school will be taking their well-deserved 
break this week. We hope your students and your family are staying well and healthy. 
This is a newsletter for March 2023.  

1. School Hour 
 As you know, you can drop off your kids from 5 PM on Friday, and class starts at 5:30 

PM sharp. Please make sure that your kids come to their classrooms before the bell rings 
for the first class at 5:30 PM.  

 Some of our teachers will be available to meet your students 15-20 minutes before school 
starts, if you think it is necessary to improve their Korean. Please let us know if you or 
your kids are interested in this extra learning opportunity.  

2. Important Events 
 Writing/Drawing Contest 

o Time: April 1st (Saturday), 10:00 AM – 1:00 PM 
o Location: St. Lawrence Korean School (St. Lawrence Korean Catholic Church, 

4310 S. Pitkin St, Aurora, CO 80015) 
o Students will compete their writing or drawing skills with other Korean Schools’ 

students in Colorado. The same topic and time will be given to students, and 
students need to choose only one area (writing or drawing). 

o The fee for this program is $10 per student, and students need to bring their own 
writing/drawing materials.  

o Students will also have some fun time to meet firefighters from the Aurora Fire 
Department and the fire engine after the event.  

o Please sign up for this event using this link by the end of this Friday (3/31).  
o FYI, the class on March 31 will run as usual.  

 
 “My Dream” Speech Competition  

o April 22nd (Saturday), New Gate Church 
o Students will speak about their dreams for about 3-4 minutes. Some students on 

an intermediate or advanced level may want to participate in this competition.  
o When teachers contact you to encourage your kids’ participation, please support 

for their preparation.  

https://forms.gle/gTeSBnBUoVdgPEvS6
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3. Reminder 
 If students have any symptoms of flu, cold, or COVID, please let them stay at home.  
 We are really grateful for all parents’ volunteers who have supported our kitchen team 

who serves about 100 people every week. If you are interested in volunteering for 
students, please let us know. If you have, you can come to the kitchen when you drop off 
your kid(s) at around 5 PM.  

4. Contact 
 Email: conlmcks@gmail.com  
 Website: https://www.newlifekoreanschool.org 
 Phone: 303-337-9191(New Life Mission Church), 720-980-4621(Principal, Hyon 

Namgung) 

Thank you always for the continuing support and encouragements for all teachers, staff, and 
most importantly, your students at NLKS. Feel free to reach out to us with any questions, 
concerns, and/or comments.  

Spring seems to be here with us after a long and snowy winter. We pray that your family is filled 
lively spirits in this wonderful season.   

 

New Life Korean School  
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